
Statement by Kyle Farmbry

Dear Friends- 

After conferring with the Board on our respective views for the strategic path forward and
future operational changes, I concluded that it was time for change. As a result, I have stepped
down from my role as President. 

It has been a tremendous honor serving as your President. I've built long-lasting friendships
with many Guilfordians and am proud of all that we have accomplished together. As my family
and I determine our next steps, I want to thank community members who have supported us
during the wonderful and sometimes challenging moments over the past several years. 

I take pride in so much that we have accomplished over the past several years including
developing our strategic plan, elevating the visibility of Guilford in local, national, and
international initiatives, and creating new opportunities for members of our community. Most
of all, I have enjoyed walking alongside our students on their journeys of discovery. We have
students determined to positively impact the world and faculty and staff who commit daily to
their success. 

Guilford's next President will need your patience and support. I very much hope that
community members will engage, provide ideas, and, most importantly, support the new
leadership. 

Guilford has a great history and tremendous potential. I genuinely hope alumni, friends, faculty,
staff and students can rally together to make it the best place it can be. 

Wishing all of you and Guilford College the best,
 
Kyle 


